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Office hours:

Monday through Friday 9:00
A.M. to 2:00 P.M.

Email: office@washington-
twp.com

Phone: 419.726.6621

Information can be found on
the website at -

https://washington-twp.com/events/

Meeting minutes can be found
on our website at -

https://washington-twp.com/meeting-
minutes/

August Anniversaries RICK
PHILLIPS 47 Years

MOE COLLINS  4 Years 
KATHY PINKERT  2 Years 

SHELLY NOWAKOWSKI  2 Years 

POLICE 
If you see a street light out or on during
the day please contact our Police
department and they will let Edison
know.

Log onto to our website to report a non
emergency incident or to request a house
check.

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#house-check

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#police-report

LOW SPEED VEHICLES INSPECTION
PROCESS:

https://washington-twp.com/category/low-
speed-vehicles/

Welcome Michael Chandler as a part time
officer.

PARKS/ROADS

The Shelter House is available to rent.

https://washington-twp.com/shelter-house-
rental/

Video of the inside of the hall is now posted
online. 

The dumpster at Shoreland Park is for
township use only. 

New email for parks is
wtparks@washington-twp.com and new
email for roads is wtroads@washington-
twp.com

ZONING

The vacant property on Villamar is being
sold and the new owners will be cleaning it
up. 

Working on getting Raintree mobile home
park cleaned up. The Department of
Commerce is also involved.

https://washington-twp.com/zoning/

Zoning code

https://washington-twp.com/wp-
content/uploads/2020/10/ZoningResolution.
pdf

FISCAL

Working on the 2023 Budget with the
Township Administrator and Department
heads. 

You can now find the monthly fund
summaries on the website at:

https://washington-
twp.com/category/financial-updates/

FIRE



WELCOME!!! 

Jacqueline Crapsey to our Police
Department as a part time officer - after

completing auxiliary training

Parker Griggs to roads and parks - part
time

Mark Schuster II to the Fire Department
as a probationary Fire Fighter

TRUSTEES

Board meetings are every 2nd and 4th
Tuesday of the month. They are held at the
Administration office building on Shoreland
at 6pm. 

We are currently investing in repairs and
upkeep of the main office building, parks,
roads, and the Shoreland park hall. 

FF/EMT Rick Phillips recently marked
his 47th year of service with the WTFD!
Rick has held multiple titles with both the
WTFD and Washington Township over
the years. He also plays a major role in
coordinating our annual fireworks
display which draws hundreds of
families to The Point each year. We are
thankful for his dedication to the WTFD
and our community!
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